
 

 

 

NOTICE: Charleston terminals closed due to high winds 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
All Charleston port terminals are closed today due to strong wind gusts until further 
notice. The forecast is for winds speeds to exceed the safe working limits of the empty 
yard. The piers are not receiving empties due to the high winds and the situation will be 
re-evaluated later on. This restriction will impact the facilities ability to complete full 
container moves (Empty/Full).  
 
Please advise your clients of potential delays. 


